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Yet another infringement on our Constitutional rights. This REQUIRES a "no" vote. 

When are you going to finally understand that law- abiding citizens aren't the 

problem? This proposed bill only restricts good folks and won't do anything to stop 

criminals. Yet again, another feel-good measure that won't do anything. Quit wasting 

our time and taxpayer dollars... you guys are getting really good at that.  


